
 

Year Two had two brilliant days for their school trips to Marwell Zoological Park near 

Winchester during the second week of the summer term. 

At the Education Centre we listened to a very interesting talk about animal groups 

and had an encounter with a royal python and a tame rat! 

Whilst walking around the zoo we had the opportunity to see many different species 

of animal belonging to the five different animal groups we are learning about at 

school: mammals, reptiles, fish, birds and amphibians. 

Please scroll down to view just a few pictures we took on our days at Marwell. 
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Class 2JC 
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Major and 

Mrs . 

Green. 

The pet rat was cute! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Royal Python at 

the Education Centre. 


